Rznnieva Moss

From: Barbara Blakeley <barbblakeley@outlook.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 9:02 PM

To: Rynnieva Moss

Cc: brent@woelbercole.com; dutch421@hotmail.com; info@snowsmanagementak.com
Subject: Whittier Manor

Good Evening Ms. Moss.
My name is Barb Blakeley and | am the Vice President of the Board of the Whittier Manor Condominium Association. We
are so thankful that the ARRC has finally agreed to sell us the property our building sits on and we are very thankful that

Senator Coghill is putting forward our bill.

We would like to help in any way we can. My husband and | live on the Kenai Peninsula for the most part and both
Senator Micciche and Representative Carpenter have indicated they would be willing to co-sponsor the bill.

I will call you office tomorrow afternoon to see what | can do to help.

I look forward to speaking to you and working with your office on this legislation.
Thanks.

Barb Blakeley

907-398-2807

Sent from my iPhone



